
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
Permission to use Photographs in GVM Communications 

 
 
At Green Valley Methodist Church Preschool and Kindergarten, we provide a memory book for each 
student as a memento of their time spent here at GVM Preschool and Kindergarten. In support of 
this endeavor, we periodically take photographs of our students.  Occasionally we may post some of 
these pictures on our bulletin boards or publish them in our church newsletter. Additionally, the 
church maintains a website with links to school information and we have a group Facebook page for 
the school.  Photographs of our students may be posted there as well. Please note, individual 
students are not identified on any of the public web pages. 
 
 
Student’s Name:  _____________________     Parent’s Name:  ________________________ 
 
 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
 
Please initial below, as appropriate: 
  
 
_________ I give permission for GVM Preschool and Kindergarten to take photographs of my child 
while in school. I give permission for my child’s photograph to be published on bulletin boards and/or 
in newsletters. I also give permission for an outside photographer (hired by the school) to take 
photographs for the creation of special projects for the benefit of the school and school families.   
 
________ I also give permission for GVM Preschool & Kindergarten to post a picture or video of 
my child to be published on the our website/Facebook page/Instagram. 
 
________ I do not want GVM Preschool & Kindergarten to take photographs of my child while in 
school.  I understand that my child will not be featured in the memory book.   
 
 
 
Please initial the above waiver and return with your parent registration packet.  If you have any 
questions, please see Director Tracy VanAken. 


